
Garnett Community Foundation Board Minutes 
February 4, 2019  

 
The Garnett Community Foundation Board met on February 4, 2019 at 5:30 PM at 
the Garnett Recreation Center in Garnett, KS. President Charley Caron called the 
meeting to order. The following members were present: Erin Stevenson, Charley 
Caron, and Gary Teel. 
 
GCFB Minutes: 
Gary moved to approve the minutes from the previous meeting. The motion was 
seconded and passed.  
 
Financial Report: 
No update.  
 
Old Business: 

• Golf Tournament- The board has decided that a golf tournament is no longer 
a feasible option. It may be revisited in the future.  

• Disc Golf Tournament- The board decided that it will no longer 
independently host a disc golf tournament, but may possibly team up with 
the Garnett Long Cedar Disc Golf League to co-host a tournament.  

• Color Splat 2019 
o Garnett Chamber of Commerce will help with flyers, registration, etc.  
o Sponsor letter- will use the sponsor letter from the previous year.  
o Last years inventory- will need to order more individual color 

packets, color cannons, t-shirts.  
o Early registration ends March 30th (adults $20, children $10), after 

March 31st registration increases (adults $30, children $15) until date 
of the event. 

 
 
Charley made a motion to adjourn the meeting. The motion was seconded and 
passed. The next meeting will be March 4, 2019 at 5:30 PM.  


